
BH-22 Correspondence – Jennifer ODay 

 

From: Jennifer ODay [mailto:jenniferodaymd@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 10:51 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Budgeting comment 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Please allocate funding for Bixby Park Rangers.  This is a widely utilized and visited park but the constant 
dangers and illegal activities keep local residents from enjoying it with our families and neighbors.  
 
We would like to be able to use our local park without fear.  We shouldn't have to drive to other areas 
to enjoy a park/outside space when we have a beautiful outdoor area nearby. 
 
Please listen to us. 
 
Thank you, 
From a concerned Long Beach mom,  resident, and homeowner 
 
 


